
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Date: 22nd April 2015 

 

 

Plater Youth Club Residential Weekend 
 

Members from Plater Youth Club recently took part in a residential weekend at La Finca in 

Alcaidesa. 

 

The young people participated in numerous outdoor adventurous activities during their stay, 

including canoeing, archery, horse riding, wall climbing and star gazing. These activities promoted 

important values such as team work, trust and development of self- confidence.  

 

The Youth Services offered this opportunity for the young people to participate and experience 

working in an outdoor environment.  

 

For any general information about the Gibraltar Youth Service please contact Mark Zammit, 

Principal Youth Officer on gibyouth@gibtelecom.net or call 20078637 
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